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COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT 
MEDFORD FOOD PROJECT 

Have you always wanted to help feed local families in need?
The Medford Food Project makes it incredibly easy. And
don’t let the name fool you! The Medford Food Project
helps people all over the Rogue Valley easily donate food to
local food banks, including in our neighborhood. You
simply sign up, and the neighborhood coordinator drops
off an empty green bag. Then on the second Saturday of
every other month you place your  bag of non-perishable
food items by your door. The coordinator picks up the
donations and leaves an empty green bag for next time.  

Signing up to donate food is easy! Visit medfordfoodproject.com

A word from GOMA Board President, Matt
Epstein: 

    Hopefully the hot weather and smoky
conditions these past 2 months are now
behind us and we can look forward to a
smoke free autumn. I’m looking for the
arrival of pumpkins on porches as we
approach Halloween at the end of this
month. We so enjoy seeing the young faces
in their scary costumes as we greet them at
our door.
    Election Ballots for your GOMA board
members are enclosed. Four of your 5 board
members are up for re-election for the next
2 years. I so appreciate their commitment to
serve and keep our Griffin Oaks
Maintenance Association running smoothly.
Please send in your ballot with your 4th
quarter dues payment by November 1st.
    We welcome interest for the 2 open board
slots. It provides you an opportunity to
participate in the functioning of our HOA
and keep Griffin Oaks a great place to live. If
you have an interest in learning more about
serving on the board, send me an email at
board@Griffinoaks.org and I’ll be happy to
share the role of our board and answer any
questions you might have about serving.
    Angela Keylock has artfully created a
“trifold” handout about the Griffin Oaks
Maintenance Association for distributing to
the new homeowners. We have started to
contact new homeowners, welcome them to
our neighborhood and provide them with
the trifold which describes some of the need
to know information about GOMA. We hope
owners who have rentals will advise us of
new tenants so we may share the “trifold”
with new incoming tenants.

Join us for our next board
meeting on November
15th  at 6pm via Zoom.

 
Meeting ID 875 186 0837

 
Password 5g3LGc

 



Be sure to slow down and keep an eye out
for trick or treaters this Halloween. 
You may not post political signs in your
yard, only in your windows. 
Please pay your dues on time. Your
timely payment allows us to defer a rate
increase and continue to provide current
services.

FRIENDLY
REMINDERS 

Around the neighborhood 

*Daffodil Planting* October 15th 1pm
West end of Twin Creeks Park
Last year the city launched a program to help
beautify our city by planting thousands of
daffodils! Join in this years efforts and sign up
at centralpointdaffodils@gmail.com
Bring a trowel or shovel and dress for the
weather.

*Liam’s Trunk or Treat* October 22nd 5-7pm
Twin Creeks Park 
Free, family friendly event in honor of Liam
Elton. An evening of fun featuring decorated
cars, games, and candy! 

*Movies in the Cemetery featuring Beetlejuice*
October  28th
Central Point Cemetery by Don Jones Park
This spooky showing of the 80’s classic is sure
to scare and delight. Proceeds benefit the
cemetery and restoration projects. Tickets are
$8 and must be purchased in advance at
www.centralpointoregon.gov/schedule  

CENTRAL POINT 
FALL FUN 
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